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Grand Knight: Jim Golden                   

Deputy Grand Knight: Jack LiCausi 

Chancellor: Robert Dumont           

Treasurer: Joe Ercolino                   

Advocate: Jim Mendolera                 

Warden: Steven Heinz                               

Fin Secretary: John Scavelli                                             

Inside Guard: Don Fiscella                  

Outside Guard: Bill Rathbun              

Chaplin: Father Hugh McGuigan         

Trustee 1yr: Chuck Stellwag                

Trustee 2yr: Joe Klempka                   

Trustee 3yr: Jim Scialabba                       

Field Agent: Jason Staas                      

District Deputy: Edward Sedillo      

Recorder: Dave Williams

Please Note that the Business Meeting this month will be held in the Classroom 306 due to the parish 
center being used for another event.  There will be no food or beverages served at the meeting

General Membership 

Meeting  7:00 p.m. 

 
 

 

From the Grand Knight 
Hello Brother Knights, 

 

We are already in April 

and approaching the end of 

lent and Easter.  Let’s keep 

the Resurrection of Christ 

in our focus and participate 

in the busy Holy Week 

Ceremonies. 

 

We are approaching the 

election of officers to our 

board and Joe Klempka 

has agreed to chair the 

nominating 

committee.  Anyone is 

encouraged to seek a 

position – just contact Joe 

@ 239-267-0093 if 

interested. 
 

Later in the month - April 

22 – we will be hosting 

The Clergy Appreciation 

dinner.  It is open to all 

parishioners and it is to 

show our appreciation to 

Fr, Hugh, Fr. Tony, 

Deacon Frank and Deacon 

Ralph for all that they do 

for our parish (much of it 

unseen).  Let’s fill the 

parish center.  More 

specific details will be 

provided in this 

newsletter.  

For our brothers and their 

families heading north, we 

wish safe travel and a Holy 

Easter. 
 

 

Jim Golden  

Grand Knight

April 2017 Charity, Unity, 
Fraternity, Patriotism 

Officers for 2016-

2017 Fraternal 

Year 
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From the Deputy G. K. 
 

Worthy Knights ! 

The "Window" shows still 

another active month for 

our Council, even though 

Easter is upon us this 

coming month. 

April 2nd - Annual Golf 

Outing at Corkscrew Golf 

Club, with a full day of 

activities for those who 

will be playing golf and for 

those that will be working 

the Outing. 

April 6th - KC Business 

Meeting, ***To Be Held 

in Classroom 306 since the 

Parish Center will be used 

for another activity. It 

will start at our regular 

time, on time at 7:00 pm, 

sorry no sandwiches or 

beverage will be served 

afterwards. 

 

April 8th- KC setup @ 

noon for Sunday's Buffet 

Breakfast after all masses. 

Those of you that have 

helped out setting up on 

Saturday, thank you and 

for those who want to help 

we welcome your presents. 

 

April 9th - KC Buffet 

Breakfast after all masses, 

this is early this month 

because of Easter week 

coming up. Please help out 

or be in attendance with 

family or friends. We have 

been serving great 

numbers for the past 

several months, and we 

would very much want this 

month to be as great if not 

better. Let’s make this 

month a record breaker!!! 

 

April 22nd - 

Clergy Appreciation 

Dinner. This is our way of 

showing our Clergy that 

we appreciate, and have a 

sincere gratitude for them 

for what they have done 

and continue to do for the 

members of our parish. 

Please consider attending 

with your family members 

and friends in your Red 

shirts. The Council is 

happy for having the 

opportunity to say "thank 

you" to our Clergy . We 

will also need helpers, 

(spouses included) to help 

serve, please contact 

Deputy Grand Knight , 

Jack LiCausi @ 815-978-

0666 that you will be in 

attendance along with 

helping serve the Clergy, 

thank you for your efforts 

in advance. 

 

April 25th - 1st Degree 

Meeting, 7:00 - 9:00 pm in 

the PC/Kitchen 

 

April 27th - KC Planning 

Meeting, 7:00 -9:00 pm, 

room 306, all are welcome, 

especially if you are a 

committee chairperson for 

a future event. 

 

 

Jack LiCausi

  

 
 

From the Chancellor 

 

 

Hello Brother Knights 

 

Our monthly meeting on 

Thursday at 7pm will be in 

room 306/308.The parish 

center is not available. 

 

Please come to our First 

Degree on April 17 at the 

parish center at 7pm. 

 

The Fifth Sunday Rosary is 

at 10am April 30. 

 

Please attend the Clergy 

Appreciation Dinner, 

Saturday April 22nd. 



3 | P a g e  
 

Tickets can be purchased 

at the parish office. Dinner 

will be served 6pm to 7pm 

$15.00 per person children 

under 12 free.  

The Easter egg hunt will 

be on Saturday the 15th of 

April between 9:30 am and 

11:30 am. 

 

Those that can help be 

there at 8:15 am.  Thank 

you to all for your help in 

all the events that we have. 
 

 Bob Du Mont 

 
 
 

Please pray for our 

following brothers. 

Tony Almeida, Bob 

Dumont, John Fazackerly, 

William Morea, Deacon 

Frank Comacho & his 

wife, Anthony Vocaire, 

Bill & Jean Stanley, Jess 

Jensen, Richard Nuckols, 

Evelyn Cardillo, Don 

Joerger. 

 

 

 

 

 

Members Birthdays 

Timothy Freeland-April  

1st 

Frank Ferlito-April 3rd 

Edward Trimner-April 3rd 

Edward Keohane-April 4th 

Daniel Kerinuk Jr-April 7th 

David Kane-April 8th 

Frank Mc Nulty-April 8th 

Robert Evens-April 9th 

Jerry Martin-April 9th 

Michale Conley-April 11th 

Bernard Reinckens-April 

11th 

Kent Schmit-April 11th 

Peter Dirr-April 12th 

William Lewis-April 12th 

Gerald Mcmanus-April 

13th 

Evilo Perez-April 14th 

Wyman Miller Jr-April 

21st 

Francis Camacho-April 

23rd 

Glen Christianson-April 

30th 

Matthew Gerenday-April 

30th 

 

 

 

 

In Case of Death: At the death of a Brother Knight, notify the Grand Knight or the next in 

charge, who will then contact the family and offer sympathy and help from the Council. The 

Council member contacting the family should ask whether a wake will be held and if so, whether 

the family would like the Council to do a rosary service. If a Mass will be offered the family 

should be asked if they would like a resolution of condolence to be presented. Any ceremonial 

presentation requested should be done only with permission of the clergy. If the deceased 
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Brother is a 4th Degree member, the Grand Knight will notify the Insurance Field Agent and the 

Faithful Navigator of the Assembly.  

 

Grand Knight: Jim Golden email: jbgolden52@gmail.com Telephone 239-464-0897  

 

Please visit our website at http://www.kofccouncil10498.org/ for additional information and 

upcoming events.  

 

Publisher: Matthew Gerenday. E-mail hmstitanic1@aol.com Telephone 239-768-3712 

 

 


